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May 21, 2024 

 

Dear Manes R-V Parents, 

All lead testing has been completed and the results have been received by the district. The firm 

St. John Environmental Consulting, LLC from St. Louis, MO was contracted to collect the water 

samples. Eurofins Eaton Analytical South Bend, South Bend IN completed the analysis of the 

samples.  

The Get the Lead Out of School Drinking Water Act requires that school building water sources 

contain a lead content of less than 5ppb. The analytical test results show all samples taken at 

Manes R-V School meet all requirements of being below 5ppb. The Manes R-V School District 

will not be required to conduct lead testing again for a five (5) year period.  

The District is proud that our water system and delivery has been found to be safe for our 

students.  

If you have additional questions, please contact Mary Holder at 417-668-5313 or 

mholder@manes.k12.mo.us. 

Additional information and resources on the health effects of lead contamination are available 

here: 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/basic-information-about-lead-drinking-

water#health 

 

Thank you, 

Mary Holder 

Superintendent 

Manes R-V School District 
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